
 
OSTAB Recommendation 
   
 
Date:  August 26, 2024 
 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
 
From:  Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
 
Subject: 2025 Open Space Grant Cycle Funding 
 
OSTAB Recommendation:  After considering recommendations from Open Spaces staff, 
OSTAB recommends that the Board of County Commissioners approve the proposed $5.5 million 
allocation for the 2025 Open Space Grants cycle. 
 
Motion by: Amie Hulet   
 
Vote:    _5_ Yes 
 
  _0_ No 
 
  _1_ Absent and Excused 
 
  _0_ Abstain 
  
 


